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From Malcolm Back, Study Group Chairman and Editor 

We have had to change the date for our next ZOOM session. It is now scheduled for November 18 at 

12:00 noon EST.  

Klaus Wehlt will present on the “Transatlantic Mail To and From Newfoundland until 1870” 

We could use another presenter, and as always will accommodate other member’s contributions.   

Here is the invitation to the Nov. 18 meeting.   

Topic: Newfoundland Study Group 

Time: Nov 18, 2023 12:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

  

 

 

 

January Newsletter; I am in need of submissions for the January Newsletter. Any submissions, long or short, 

would be appreciated. 

From Mike Street, Kanata, Ontario; Ladies and Gentlemen, BNA Topics needs your help. The disruptions 

caused by Covid affected many different areas of our lives. In the case of BNA Topics, this has meant a major 

slowdown in the number of articles – short, long and in-between – received for publication. The Editorial Team 

has been plugging along, using up articles in the backlog, but the list of articles on hand has grown very short. 

If you have been thinking about preparing an article (or two) on one or more of your collecting subjects, 

please stop thinking and start writing! 

If you haven’t been thinking about preparing an article (or two) on one or more of your collecting 

subjects, please start thinking about it/them and start writing! 

All submissions are welcome. Please send them by email to the Editor, Bill Wilson 

<wjfwilso@ucalgary.ca>. 

This email is being sent to 53 elected and appointed Officers of BNAPS, Chairmen of Regional and 

Study Groups, and Editors of SG Newsletters. If you know of a member in your Study Group or Regional 

Group who might be able to help, please pass it along to them. 

Thanks everyone. 

Mike Street 

Kanata, Ontario, Canada 

mikestreet1@gmail.com 
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From Gareth Williams, Bloxham, UK; I'm hoping that in your next newsletter or bulletin, you could include 

the attached scan of a postcard sent from Shoal Harbor in 1933.  The front is a multi-view of Bowring Park 

with no markings.  I am assuming that it was from one of the Balbo crew and wondering if any of your readers 

could shed any light?  In particular, who was it from and is there a possibility that it was flown? 
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From Leopold Beaudet, BNAPS Website leopold.beaudet35@gmail.com; You may wish to note in the 

Newfoundland SG newsletter or bulletin that J-Claude Michaud's exhibit, Newfoundland Royal Family 1897-

1901, was  posted recently in the Online Resources & Exhibits area of the BNAPS website.  This five-frame 

exhibit shows the evolution of the stamps and their usage. It is organized in six sections: 1) die proofs, 2) plate 

proofs, 3) specimen overprints, 4) issued stamps including single usages, 5) multiple/mixed usages, and 6) E. R. 

Krippner Patriotic covers.  The exhibit won Gold at BNAPEX 2023 Halifax. 

I have attached an image of the exhibit's title page. 
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